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Certificate in the bag: Five EMG trainees successfully trained 
 
Wenden, 04 March 2022: They have successfully completed their vocational 
training at EMG Automation GmbH: Jean-Lennart Fazlioglu (electronics 
technician for industrial engineering), Magdalena Libera (technical product 
designer), Elias Schade (cutting machine operator), Jan Schneider (mechatronics 
technician) and Norman Senger (cutting machine operator). After the five 
apprentices had passed their final examination before the Siegen Chamber of 
Industry and Commerce, they were now presented with their final certificates by 
representatives of the management, the works council and the training 
management. In recognition of their good performance, they also received gift 
vouchers and a souvenir photo of their first day of training at EMG.  
 
CEO Dr. Rolf Merte explains: "I would like to congratulate our trainees on the 
successful completion of their training. They are now top trained professionals. 
That is good for us and the region. That's why the issue of training is a major 
concern for me, and one that I, as a member of the Board of Management, am 
pushing forward with full conviction."  
 
The training lasted three and a half years. After basic training in the company's 
own training workshop, the apprentices went through various production areas as 
well as specialised courses. EMG takes on all five graduates as permanent 
employees.  
 
EMG has been providing training in the region for more than 75 years. Since 
then, around 1,300 young people have completed their training here. In addition 
to industrial and commercial training opportunities, EMG has its own training 
workshop, annual internships abroad in England and Ireland, and regular 
apprentice trips. EMG currently employs 36 apprentices. The next training year 
will start on 01 September 2022.   
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